
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Thursday, October 22, 2020 4:00:04 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Patrick Klocke
Submission Time: Oct 22 2020 3:26PM
Email: pklocke@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-484-3067
Address: 4946 N Contour Way
Boise, ID 83703

Name of Utility Company: Suez

Case ID: SUZ-W-20-02

Comment: "With Regard To case SUZ-W-20-02, wherein Suez wishes to raise rates by 22%: I
am greatly opposed to such an increase. I have just received the largest water bill from Suez in
my history as a customer, and I can only imagine what it would have been had this increase
gone through. I was completely shocked at the unexpected bill. I think Suez needs to seriously
look at alternative ways of billing, in some cases, to obtain the additional revenue, that
specifically does not put this large a burden on it's customers (particularly in theses times).
Regards, Pat Klocke"
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